
Hi boys and girls! 
 
Third and fourth graders, good luck on your English Language Arts tests next week.  You have 
been working hard all year – just try your best, and you’ll do great! 
 
Kindergarten, first, and second graders – let’s be on our best behavior next week so the big kids 
can concentrate! 
 
Please remind your parents that After School Clubs are over, except for Girls on the Run.   
 
Have a nice weekend boys and girls, and I’ll see you on Monday. 
 
 


